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The July, 2015 meeting was held at the Logans Steakhouse Johnson City Tn.  
 
President Joel Spencer opened the meeting and the invocation was given by Carl Kooler. 
 
President Joel Spencer then suspended the meeting for lunch. 
 
Our CEU program for this month was presented by Jeff with USP    
 
Approval of Meeting Minutes/Treasurer Report  
 
After lunch the meeting was called back to order by Joel Spencer.  A motion to approve 
the June meeting minutes was made by Keith Bruner. A second was made by Tim Earles.  
The motion was passed by all present. 
 
Secretary/Treasurer Report Dennis Vaughn gave the treasurers report stating that we have 
a balance of $7187.55 in the bank. A motion was made by Keith Bruner and seconded by 
Dee Morgan to accept the treasurer’s report as presented. The motion was approved and 
passed by all present.   
 
Old Business 
 
Discussion on how to get word out to more people for Conference 
 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
Codes Academy class has been set and in place for Conference 
Committee formed to help with Conference 
 
 
There were 22 members present. 
Door prize this month was won by JW Greene 
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There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned by President Joel 
Spencer. 

This month’s meeting will be August 27th at Beef O Brady’s West Towne Shopping 
The address is (173 Hudson Drive, Elizabethton Tn. 37643) at 11:00 AM  

 


